
Kasetsart University students, Thailand joined our laboratory 

 

Chutichaimaytar Parwit and Spipracha Chayanon, undergrad students (4
th
 

grade), Kasetsart Unviersity, Thailand joined our laboratory on June 1, 

2015.  They are going to stay at our laboratory for a month as a short term 

exchange student.  Exchange your activities with them during their stay 

here. 

 


